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Hiya, On behalf of all of our           
Residents and Staff at St Andrews, I 
would like to wish everyone a Happy 

New Year. 
We hope you all had a lovely      

Christmas and an enjoyable New Year 
and the hangovers werenÕt too       

prolonged! 
Last month wasnÕt the best for our 
lovely Residents after Covid hit the    

home once again, which forced us to cancel all of our planned  outside    
entertainment on the run in to Christmas, including our Christmas 

Raffle, which I am hoping to  revive in the very near future. 
We are hoping the home is now moving forwards and we are opening 
our doors to new residents and staff alike and we would like to wish 

all newcomers a warm and friendly welcome. 
 

LetÕs all hope 2023 is a better year for us all. 
Lyn  



Happy Birthday wishes go to the 
following lovely residents this 

month….. 
Connie 2nd 

Brenda 20th 
Happy Birthday to you both 

 
 



Activities in December 

December saw Christmas          
activities begin, with putting 

up not 1 tree but 3.  The 
residents I think enjoyed 
helping to decorate them 

and some fun was had by all. 



More activities 

Christmas is always a fun 
time, especially for doing 

Christmas crafts and  
Christmas bingo. We had a 

good group here at St       
Andrews and as you can see 
event he residents help each 
other, also staff help out to. 

As for those pesky elves 
they got everywhere. 



More activities 

We have had lots of 
laughs along the way 

this December, taking 
photos and making the 
best of things when we 
were closed for that 
short period of time. 



Christmas day 

Christmas is such a wonderful 
Ɵme. 

Where we all come together 
and be grateful for what we 

have. All our residents are very 
special in their own way. We do 

hope you enjoyed your      
Christmas. 




